St. Bernard School Advisory Council

Maura D'Alo	412-860-4505	mauradalo@gmail.com
Kelly Fitzgibbon	412-531-9025	kellyfitzgibbon@comcast.net
Eamon Geary	412- 760-6966	eamon2plz@gmail.com
Jennifer Guinee	412-344-2402	pguinee@comcast.net
Doug Hartman	412-818-8283	hartman8500@sbcglobal.net
Jason Jesso	412-292-5140	jasonjesso@me.com
Bill Lestitian	412-388-1538	dmlcpaesq@aol.com
Erin McKenna	412-334-5986	erin.mckenna08@gmail.com.
Dana Holden	412-341-5444	dholden@stbpgh.org
Rev. David Bonnar, Pastor	412-561-3300	dbonnar@stbpgh.org
Dr. Anthony Merante, Principal	412-341-5444	amerante@stbpgh.org

Related Sub-Committees

Apple Pie Coordinator-Sue Hagan	412-344-5772	
May Mart-Erin Hart	412-344-6289	ehart@american-healthcare.net
David Klesch	412-344-6289	dklesch@jdkinternet.com
Fish Fry-Lou Monaghan	412-853-6045	monaghan66@verizon.net

School Advisory Committee Meeting dates are listed on the School Calendar and are subject to change. In these times of ever-increasing costs, the School Advisory Committee recognizes and is meeting a need to focus specifically on increasing revenue sources for Saint Bernard School to help stabilize tuition increases and preserve the quality of Catholic Education. If you have any expertise in that area or are just interested in becoming involved in this challenging and exciting committee, please contact Dr. Anthony Merante at 412-341-5444.